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Feinstein Introduces Antibiotic Bill:  U.S. Senator Dianne Feinstein (D-Calif.) introduced The Preservation of Antibiotics for Medical Treatment Act (PAMTA) that aims to prevent so-called overuse of antibiotics in agriculture. "The effectiveness of antibiotics for humans is jeopardized when they are used to fatten healthy pigs or speed the growth of chickens," claims Senator Feinstein. A recent technical review by USDA's Food Safety Research Information Office summarizes 63 studies and makes the point that the "use and misuse of antimicrobial drugs in food animal production and human medicine is the main factor accelerating antimicrobial resistance."  The review has not been peer reviewed and USDA stated that the "views expressed in this publication do not necessarily reflect the views of the USDA." But it has given critics ammunition for their campaign against antibiotic use in food animals. Click here to view the report. Rep. Louise Slaughter (D-N.Y.) has introduced a similar bill in the House.
USDA kicks off plans to curb salmonella infection
A rise in infections from salmonella, the deadliest food-borne germ, is spurring a new push by health officials to prevent food contamination at the last line of defense: the home kitchen. The Wall Street Journal (tiered subscription model) (6/14)

Researchers develop antibiotics to fight superbugs
As drug-resistant bacteria become more prevalent throughout the world, the development of a new drug to fight them is happening at St. Joseph. St. Joseph News-Press (Mo.) (6/12)

Therapy dogs may help improve outcomes for heart failure patients
Interaction with dogs can lead to better health outcomes for patients suffering from heart failure, according to a study conducted at a New Jersey hospital. Researchers found that heart failure patients were far more willing to get out of bed and walk in the presence of a therapy dog than walk with a nurse. The Gloucester County Times (Woodbury, N.J.) (6/14)

Cornell unveils new Lyme disease test for dogs
Animal health experts at Cornell University say they have developed a new test meant to diagnose Lyme disease in Belgians and other dogs. The blood test can identify whether dogs actually are infected or simply have antibodies against Lyme disease present in their bodies from being vaccinated. The new test also can distinguish between dogs with early-stage infection and those with a low-grade chronic infection, which can help veterinarians in developing a treatment protocol. The Examiner (6/18)

Experts call for human Lyme disease vaccine amid rise in tick numbers 

Some medical experts are pressing for the creation of a human vaccine against Lyme disease as the incidence of the illness continues to increase each year, driven by the growth in tick populations. A Lyme disease vaccine is available for dogs, but a first-generation vaccine for people was removed from the market in 2002. Discovery (6/17)

Study: Humans' habits may be hurting pets' health
Canadian consumers spend more time on the computer and in front of the TV than they spend making sure their pets get enough exercise, according to a study that surveyed 1,000 cat and dog owners and 100 veterinarians. The study found that pet owners may be missing signs of obesity and dental disease, two conditions that significantly affect animal health. The Nelson Daily (British Columbia) (6/19)


